
Spaulding Elementary School
Family Communication

October 5, 2021

We wanted to share a few reminders for the week:

Reader Identities-As shared in our September Newsletter we are looking
for family members to complete and send in their individual reader
identities and send them in ASAP. One way that caregivers can help is to
create their own Reading Identity. During the next week, we will be
sending home “Caregiver Homework.” We are asking that you fill in each
box by answering the following stem questions. You can do this through
words or pictures.
● What: What you like to read. This can be books, magazines,

cookbooks, comics, etc.
● Who: Who do you read with (kids, pets, alone, etc.)?
● When: When do you like to read (before bed, at work, on weekends, at

the beach, etc.)?
● Where: Where do you like to read (in bed, on the couch, by the pool,

etc.)?

Listen and Learn Community Event- Dr, VanTasel will be hosting a Listen
and Learn event tomorrow evening 10/6 from 6:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m. in the
Library Media Center at Spaulding. All are welcome to come and share in
the discussion.

Reminder- No School Friday, 10/8 PD Day and Monday, 10/11 Columbus Day

Nurse’s Office: Please be sure to contact the nurse directly if your child
is out of school sick with a fever or a fever combined with any other
symptom at 860-668-3225 or asurprenant@suffield.org .

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EsvPDWqBGAeVl_EiTqFHhz6gj_oN4RsOGPOGfsLNTUA/edit
mailto:asuprenant@suffield.org


Suffield 350th- Suffield’s 350th anniversary is rapidly approaching on
Saturday, October 9th. There will be a parade throughout town and our
amazing schools will be showcased. Please see the flyers below for more
information about the events this weekend.


